Service Request Work Order #

Requested: L

. . I
Routine Maintenance:

Emergency: L]

Address 1
Address 2

City
State/Province
Zip/Postal Code

Category
Sub Category
Subject

Provide details
here

Is this request
COVID-19
related?

Board of Selectmen
Meeting-Agenda
concern about minuteman bike trail

Thank you. Your request has been submitted to the Arlington
Department of Public Works. You will receive a response, in most
cases, within one business day. 6/16/2020 8:12:03 PM Parks,
Playgrounds, Bike Path (I did not receive a response 10 or so
days after writing this) General Parks concern As a longtime
Arlington resident, I have walked and jogged along the bike path,
from Alewife to Lexington hundreds of times. I am urging the
town to place signs along the path indicating bikers to signal
when passing. My estimate is that about 10% of bikers announce
when they pass, and some are moving so fast (and sometimes
recklessly) that I think it's only a matter of time before someone
is seriously injured due to a collision. Walking or jogging the path
should be fun, it's not anymore, when you feel vulnerable. I think
that several well placed signs, with some enforcement, could go a
long way towards making the path safer. Thank you. JoshMartin
W122123-061620
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